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To the Public Bills Committee:

I am very concerned with the dismantling of democracy, piece by piece, with legislation brought forward
by the government.

Specifically, this is what concerns me - Bill 1, with many clauses that repeal the democratic foundation
of our province; Bill 6 that seeks to destroy the environment for economic gain and Bill 12 which will
restrict academic freedom and force academia to think entirely in an economic framework.

I cherish our democracy and know, from examples around the worLd, it can be taken away piecemeal. I
am opposed to my government doing this and restricting public input.

Sincerely,

Andrea D’Sylva




